HOT LUNCH FUNDRAISER

Thanks to all the wonderful parent volunteers at Bridge, we are able to offer hot lunch again. Hot lunch days
not only give kids something fun to look forward to (and parents a break!) but also raises some money for our

school.

Ordering for hot lunch this term (October 6™ to December 15™) is now OPEN. Please be sure to follow these
guidelines carefully. Note: you are ordering for the whole term all at once and no late orders will be
processed.

The cut off for placing and paying for your child’s order is September 29th at midnight. After this time,
we can not process late orders. It's much easier for us volunteers this way!
All orders MUST be paid in full by credit card online. NO cash or cheques can be accepted at this time.

So, be sure to complete your order or the meal will not be delivered.

All payments are FINAL. We will not be able to issue refunds or make changes after the cut off so be
sure to double check your orders before paying.

Parents are responsible for ordering appropriately for children with allergies. We do not have the option
to enter allergy information on Munchalunch. We have tried to offer a variety of vendors and meals taking
dietary restrictions into consideration. Thank you for your understanding.

Some menus offer different sizes of the same item. Please order accordingly for your child.

If your child is absent on a hot lunch day, a sibling can pick up the lunch or it can be gifted to a classmate.
Note: the school will not be able to store the food and as this is a fundraiser, there will be NO refunds.

Parents should email the PAC with questions about their order williambridgepac@gmail.com

Please DO NOT email or call the school.

You can place your order starting TODAY following these super easy steps:

Go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/bridge
Log-in or Register yourself as the parent
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Register your child or children by following the prompts
Select food items for each child
Pay by credit card to complete your order- DONE!

Reminder emails will be sent to families each week and meals will be delivered to the classrooms

x*Please note that prices of meals also reflect transaction fees, tax and delivery charges*****

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!



